To the Secretary,
                 Am just writing to praise the department on their 

initiative to  look at Chidren in Institutional Care.  I have heard many 

horror stories over the years of what happens to children in foster families 

and other juvenile institutions and think it is about time that some inquiry 

was made as to the type of treatment some of these children receive.  

Perhaps, if the government gave the foster families more money to care for 

these children and not the pathetic amount of $90 per week, there may not be 

so many problems with the foster system and we may not have lost so many 

foster families last year from the system.
Sincerely, Martina Eaton

